
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
June 6th, 2012 
 
Mr. Carey Austell, Plant Manager 
Ash Grove Cement Company 
4457 Highway 108 West 
Foreman AR 71836 
 
RE: NPDES Permit No. AR0042846, AFIN 41-00001 
 
Dear Mr. Austell: 
 
The Department is in receipt of the DMR for Discharge 03B-A for the monitoring period ending 
3/31/2012.  Upon review, we have noted that the following parameters were not supplied:  
 

1. Solids, total suspended MO AVG (mg/l) 
2. Solids, total suspended DAILY MX (mg/l) 
3. Flow (No. EX) 

 
Please submit the enclosed DMR with the additional data. Submit two copies clearly marked 
“Corrected Copy”, please include a new original signature and date by the Principal Executive 
Officer or Authorized Agent.  Photocopied signatures cannot be accepted.   
 
Thank you for your assistance in this matter.  Should you have any questions concerning the 
above referenced compliance issues, please feel free to contact me at 501-682-0631, or you 
may e-mail me at johnsonm@adeq.state.ar.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Miles Johnson 
Enforcement Analyst 
Water Division / Enforcement Branch 


